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Shiree Bain, 4th semester student in the Honours Bachelor of Commerce – Accounting &

Finance degree program, was acclaimed as the Student Governor on the Board of

Governors.

Serving a one-year term starting Sept. 1, 2023, Shiree is from an archipelago of 700 islands

and cays: The Bahamas and is an engaged community leader.

Meet your new Student Governor and read more about Shiree.

Congratulations, Shiree!

More information about Seneca’s Board of Governors is available online.
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